
A meeting of The Board of Trustees of Highway Idssion Tabernacle was 

held, April, 15, 1957. in the Church. 

Those present were:- Bros. Roberson, Ambrose, Day, Simokat, Griffith 
Schmiel, Ivic Pherson, and Dron. 

The meeting wea opened with prayer by, Bro. Ambrose. 

Bro. Griffith made a report on the price of rubber matting. The 
price was 19 cents per running foot. 

It was suggested that the House Committee find out how much of the 
matting will be needed, also as to the width. It was stated that 100 Ft. 
rool be purchased also that four rubber mats for the Church entrance. 

The Hose Committee ae look into the leaks in the roof, and also 
to see if these conditions are covered under the guarantee. 

The secretary was instructed to write to the Phila. Gas Works, Broad 
& Arch Sts. 2hila, as to obtaining a schedule for the reading of the 
meters. This would help the Sexton to know what day to expect them. 

The House Committee were instructed to contact the Bell Telephone 
o. to have them place in a phone in the Sexton house. This is in case 
of emergenies which could araise. 

The secretary was instructed to coptact The Supt of the Sunday 
School and explain to him that we feel that the cutting of the cine7of 
thefront door a of,the Church would not only. spoil .t„e appearance, but 
would be impractical. 

The problem of the mortgage for the new parsonage was discussed. 
It was suggested that we place it with the Germantown Saving Fund. It 
was also suggested that a Mrs Bechtal of the Bank, be contacted in the 
matter. It was dthcided that a short term on the present parsonage, for 
$7500., and one on the new for $11000. Bro. Griffith was instructed to 
make this contact. 

A motion was made by 3ro.Schmiel and seconded by Bro. Silrokat that 
Bro. Hepworth give an estimate for the papering of the new parsonage. 

No further business the meeting adjourned.by -Irayer. 

Allan H. n. Se cty. 
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